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King Street to be closed for track repairs

	Peel Region has announced that King Street will be closed June 23 and 24 between The Gore Road and Coleraine Drive.

This will be to facilitate repairs to the CP?Rail crossing just west of Bolton.

The Region is suggesting Old Church Road or Mayfield Road as alternate routes during this time.
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